Case 3:23-cv-24758-TKW-HTC Document 1-4 Filed 12/19/23 Page 1 of 3

EXHIBIT D



Case 3:23-cv-24758-TKW-HTC Document 1-4 Filed 12/19/23 Page 2 of 3

Torres, Christopher

From: Torres, Christopher

Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 3:54 PM

To: Briscoe, Brittany

Cc: Sheeran, Andrew; Weida, Jason

Subject: RE: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-01153-FOIA-OS

Dear Ms. Briscoe,

Please see the Florida Agency for Health Care Administration’s (“AHCA”) reply regarding your September 22, 2023,
request for clarification to AHCA’s FOIA request (2023-01153-FOIA-0S). We understand that HHS has specifically
requested the following additional information to run its search: “[E]lmails and titles for Katy DeBriere, Miriam Harmatz,
Lynn Hearn, Sarah Grusin, Miriam Heard, Amanda Avery, and Jane Perkins.” In response, please see the additional
information provided below:

Florida Health Justice Project (“FHIP”)
a. Katy DeBriere — Legal Director, debriere@floridahealthjustice.org

b.  Miriam Harmatz — Director of Advocacy, harmatz@floridahealthjustice.org
€. Lynn Hearn —Senior Attorney, hearn@floridahealthjustice.org

National Health Law Program (“NHLP”)
North Carolina Office

a. Sarah Grusin — Senior Attorney, grusin@healthlaw.org

b. Miriam Heard- Senior Attorney, heard@healthlaw.org

c. Amanda Avery- Senior Attorney, avery@healthiaw.org

d. Jane Perkins- Litigation Director, Senior Advisor to the Executive Director, perkins@healthlaw.org

Thank you again for your assistance. Please contact us if you have any other questions regarding the parameters of
AHCA’s FOIA request.

Sincerely,
Christopher C. Torres
Chief of Civil Litigation

From: Briscoe, Brittany <foiarequest@hhs.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 12:30 PM

To: Torres, Christopher <Christopher.Torres@ahca.myflorida.com>
Subject: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-01153-FOIA-OS

Dear Mr. Torres

Please see the attached Clarification Letter in response to your FOIA Request submitted to the Department of Health and Human
Services (HHS) via PAL on August 28, 2023.

The letter contains important information concerning your FOIA matter which has been assigned tracking number 2023-01153-
FOIA-OS.

For status updates or other inquiries, please contact our office via email at FOIARequest@hhs.gov. Please include your tracking

number in the subject line of your inquiry,
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Sincerely,

Brittany Briscoe

0OS FOIA Division Intake

Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs (ASPA)

Office of the Secretary (08)

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)



